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Notice to Parents
 
Dear Click here to enter text.,
As required by the Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015 (Public Law 114-95), this letter is to inform you that your child Click here to enter text. has been taught for four (4) or more consecutive weeks from  Click here to enter text., through Click here to enter text., by a teacher, Click here to enter text. in Click here to enter text., that has not met the applicable State certification or licensure requirements: 
· at the grade level and/or  
· subject area in which the teacher has been assigned.
Academic support is being provided to your child’s teacher at the school level to ensure that the instructional program meets district standards.
Please sign and return the bottom portion of this letter.  If you have any questions, please call me at Click here to enter text..                                                             _________________________/_____________________________	_________________                   Principal’s Name & Signature						Date                           ………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Choose an item.									
I, __________________________, have been notified that my child ______________________,
Has been taught for four (4) or more consecutive weeks by a teacher in ____________________, that has not met the applicable State certification or licensure requirements 
· at the grade level and/or
· subject area in which the teacher has been assigned.
_________________________/_____________________________	_________________        Parent’s Name and Signature 							Date
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